General Public is hereby informed that M/s Gold Mine International (GMI), a foreign company claiming to
have Norwegian Origin, is not registered, as a foreign company, under the provisions of the Companies

Ordinance, 1984.
Therefore, the business activities of the said foreign company in Pakistan are not covered under the law.

This Commission has been receiving e-mail massages from general public that the said foreign company is
engaged in some so-called lucrative business schemes.
In this regard, general public and investors are hereby advised in their best interest, not to invest, in these

schemes.
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